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Congleton Town Council 
 

Minutes of the meeting of the Youth Committee held on Thursday 20th September 2018 in the  
Town Hall, Congleton 
 
PRESENT   Youth Councillor   Arabella Holland – Vice Chairman 

   Laetitia Eichinger 
                  Diyana Nikolova  
       Tyler Cartwright 
 
       Jamie Bernardi 
      
       Councillor Sally Holland 
       Charles Booth 
       Councillor Suzie Akers Smith 
       Councillor Paul Bates 
       Councillor Bob Edwards 
       Councillor Maurice Walker 
       Councillor Elizabeth Wardlaw     
       Councillor Glen Williams 
 
       David McGifford 

   Linda Minshull  
       
       
1. APOLOGIES  
 

Apologies were received from Councillors George Hayes and David Brown  
 

2. MINUTES OF LAST MEETING 
 

 RESOLVED – That the Minutes of the Meeting of the Committee held on  
the 25th June 2018 were signed by the Chairman as a correct record.   

 
3. MEMBERSHIP 
 

Linda updated that she had received correspondence from Aaron who has 
confirmed that he wishes to leave as a member of the Committee.  He is studying 
and working at Sandbach and sends his thanks and best wishes to the Council. 
 
A discussion took place regarding membership and it was agreed that members, 
Councillors and Officers would continue to promote the Committee. 
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4. YOUTH COMMITTEE PROJECTS 

 
Members gave updates to Councillors on the two projects they would like to 
deliver – 

 
 Band Night and a Cinema evening 
 

They explained the problems they had encountered regarding finance, suitable 
venue, promotion and support. 

 
David McGifford offered to help with project plans and officer support.  Further 
meetings will be arranged to discuss the delivery of the projects but in general 
terms the Councillors were supportive of the ideas and offered support. 

 
5. YOUTH COMMITTEE BANK ACCOUNT 
 

It was reported that the balance is £548.92. 
 

There was a discussion regarding funding available for Youth Initiatives and 
Linda agreed to discuss budgets with Jackie Potts and report back to the 
Committee. 

 
6. YOUTH COMMITTEE MEMBERS ITEMS 
 
 Outdoor Table Tennis 

 
Tyler gave an update on his ideas for outdoor table tennis tables to be provided 
in a public area.  Councillors were interested in the information and Glen offered 
to discuss the idea in more detail with Tyler. 

 
7. DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 
To be confirmed 

 
 
 

Arabella Holland – Vice Chairman 
 

 
    


